
South Hills Golf and Country Club
by Dave Brandenberg

On September 18 over 100
WGCSA members met at South Hills
Golf And Country Club in Fond Du Lac
for our annual tournament meeting. It
was a beautiful fall day with tempera-
tures in the 70's and plenty of sun-
shine. Superintendent Scott Schaller
and his statt had the course in excel-
lent shape and groomed to perfection.
One had to look hard to see any
remaining damage from the over 17
inches of rain the course received in
August. For those who couldn't make
it, the course is challenging with plenty
of trees, elevation changes and natur-
al areas all of which gave trouble to
this golfer. After an excellent ribeye
dinner Mr. Bob Vavrek from the USGA
gave his always popular "Year In
Review". It was somewhat comforting
to know infected or dead Paa annua
wasn't only found in Wisconsin.

Forty members participated in our
annual tournament with Jim Shaw
shooting a 79 to win overall gross
champion. Net winners were:
Championship Flight: 1st Gordy

Waddington 72
2nd Glen Gerth 74

A Flight: 1st Charlie Shaw 67
2nd Mike Lyons 70

B Flight: tst Dave Smith 71
2nd Andy Kronwall 73

Those not playing in the tournament
played a Peroria event with winners as
follows:

tst Mike Shulluve 59
2nd Andy Zehren 59
ard Derek Knedler 62
4th Conrad Stynchula 67
5th Dennis Robinson 68

Flag event winners are:

Short Drive #1 - Dave Smith
Long Drive #3 - Mike Lyons
Closest to Pin #4- Roy Beach
Most Putts #5 - Vince Johnson
Closest to Pin #6 • Joe Check
Closest in Two #8 - Kris Pinkerton
Closest in Three #9 - Charlie Shaw
Closest to Pin #10 - Charlie Ocepek
Long Putt #14 - Brad Colglazier
Long Drive #15 - Chuck Wollner
Long Putt #15 - Conrad Stynchula
Closest to Oak Tree #16-

Ed Kirchenwitz W
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